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Registration process:  All participants are encouraged to pre-register for this event.  Pre-registration will close 
on April 16, 2023; there will be no same-day registrations.  Once the registrant's email address has been 
verified as being from a New York State school, college, or university, an email confirming their registration 
will be sent.  Twenty-four hours prior to the event, all registered individuals will receive login instructions with 
the link to join the webinar.  Only pre-registered attendees will be eligible for a certificate documenting 
attendance and/or CTLE hours.   

Link to registration form:  https://wlnys.wufoo.com/forms/sud53qq0uchfct/  

 

For more information on professional learning webinars for world language educators, please visit our 
website:  http://www.nysed.gov/world-languages/professional-learning  

Webinar Presenters: 
 
Dr. Joanne O'Toole is a Professor of Modern Language Education in the Curriculum and 


